
Winter Weather
With winter in full force, we would like to remind 

you that if extreme weather conditions make travel 
unsafe, services will be discontinued until condi-
tions are more favorable. The Rural Transportation 
Program will follow main school district closings 
due to bad weather. 

Those districts are:
	 Washington/Blair Public Schools
	 Dodge/Fremont Public Schools
	 Douglas/Omaha Public Schools
	 Sarpy/Bellevue Public Schools
	 Cass/Elmwood Public Schools

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!
Driver Craig Johnson’s  

birthday is  
Friday, January 21st. 

Wish him a  
Happy Birthday  

if you get the opportunity  
to ride with him on  

his special day!
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Comments/suggestions/questions?   

Please let us know!

Eastern Nebraska Office on Aging  | 4780 South 131st St. | Omaha, NE 68137 | enoa.org

Public Transit Week 2022
This year, Nebraska Public Transit week  

will be celebrated during the week of  
April 17-23, 2022. 

As usual, ENOA will have some promotional 
items to distribute to passengers. We will in-
clude all of the details in the next issue of the 
quarterly newsletter, “The Ride Along”, which 
will be sent out at the end of March.

Masks
Just a reminder that the 

Transportation Security 
Administration (TSA) has 
extended the face mask  

requirement for individuals across all transpor-
tation networks throughout the United States, 
through March 18th, 2022. This includes ENOA 
Rural Transportation since we are a public trans-
portation service. 

Everyone who utilizes our service is required to 
wear a face mask at all times while in the vehicle. 
Masks must be worn properly, over both the nose 
and mouth. Your continued cooperation is greatly 
appreciated and will help to ensure the safety of 
everyone in the vehicle.

Happy New Year! 
Happy New Year! 

Welcome 2022Welcome 2022



Notes:

For more information,  
please call Brian Hatfield  

at 1-888-210-1093.

Rural
Transportation

Program

Ridership
Since July 2021, our ridership has increased rapidly. 

In July, we had 597 one-way trips. 
In November 2021, we were up to 940 one-way trips! 

We hope to continue this growth and provide necessary  
transportation services to as many people as we can.

Job Opening
ENOA Rural Transportation currently has an open position for a  

Part-time (up to 24 hours) driver. 

If you know anyone who may be interested in joining our team, let them  
know that they can view the job description and apply online at:

https://enoa.org/who-we-are/careers.html


